
Kings Island Flood 
Relief Scheme 

Works Update – 17th January 2025

• Area A5/A6 – Lee Estate Site. Work is progressing well on the diversions of the 
Foul Sewer, and the haul road in preparation for the construction of the new 
embankment

• Area A3 – St Mary’s Park Site. Permanent fencing is progressing and should be 
completed in the next week or so. Work is continuing on the stripping of the 
site, and construction of the haul road, along with the foul sewer diversion.

• Area B3 – Courthouse – King Johns Castle, Archaeological testing has 
commenced

• Area A2 – The Riverbank walkway behind the Kings Island Community Centre 
and Creche will be closed from Monday 20th until further notice, with no 
access permitted in the area. 



Area A5 – Lee Estate
Haul Road



Area A3 – St Ita’s St/Oliver 
Plunkett St



Area A3 – St Ita’s Rd/Oliver 
Plunkett St



Riverbank Walk Closure Information



Kings Island Flood 
Relief Scheme 

For updates, please subscribe to our FREE TEXT ALERTS by 
texting: -  

KIFRS to 086 387 6082

For Email Updates – Email 
KIFRS to KIFRS@wardandburke.com

• Elaine Cronin – Ward & Burke Liaison Officer – 086 2067467

For more Information
SCAN ME

mailto:KIFRS@wardandburke.com
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